
From: Timothy Begay
To: Ennis, David, EMNRD
Subject: HORIZON AG-PRODUCTS PERMIT (S106-21-326)
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 11:30:34 AM

Dear Mr. Ennis:
 
The Navajo Nation Heritage and Historic Preservation Department's (NNHHPD) Traditional Culture
Program is (TCP) in receipt of your letter regarding the State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and
Natural Resources Department receiving an application from Horizon Ag-Products to increase the
permit area and increase disturbance of site by approximately eight (8) acres, located at 23 Cubita
Road, Cuba, New Mexico.
 
NNHHPD would like to apologize for the late responses on the consultation regarding the project.
 After reviewing your letter and cross referencing our Traditional Cultural Properties (TCP’s)
database, NNHHPD-TCP has determined that there are No Navajo TCP’s within the project area and
no concerns with the operations, you may proceed without further consultation.
 
If you have any additional questions, concerns or would like to discuss these issues further, please
don't hesitate to contact our office at (928) 871-7198 or (928) 871-7152. Thank you for including the
Navajo Nation in the consultation process.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Timothy C. Begay
Navajo Cultural Specialist
Navajo Nation Heritage and Historic Preservation Department
P.O. Box 4950
Window Rock AZ 86515
Office Phone: (928)871-7152
tbegay@navajo-nsn.gov
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